

Little Falls City School District

Capital Project Update

After almost a year of planning meetings, design reviews and preparing documents for state review, the project is about to enter a much more exciting phase. Depending on the weather, we could see work begin in early April 2020.

The project will be broken into three phases, with phase I to be completed in the Fall of 2020, phase II to be completed in the Fall of 2021.

The following diagrams show which parts of Benton Hall, the Middle School and the High School will be completed during each phase of the project.

The District has made plans to make sure that classes can continue with minimal disruption during construction. We'will continue to provide updates if there are any changes to the proposed timeline.

A big thank you to the community for your continued support! We look forward to providing students with the opportunities that the new spaces will provide.

The Little Falls City School District strives to inspire and empower our students to reach their full academic, physical, and emotional potential in a safe and supportive environment.

Second Floor Plan

Lower Level Plan

Third Floor Plan

Little Falls City School District

Benton Hall Academy







